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NOTIFICATION
UN Biodiversity Conference and its high-level segment:
Vehicle access to the venue


Dear Madam/Sir,

The purpose of this notification is to provide information regarding vehicle access to the venue of the UN Biodiversity Conference and its high-level segment in Cancun, Mexico.  Details are provided in the attached note and will also be reflected in the Information Note for Participants for the meetings.

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.



	Braulio Ferreira de Souza Dias
	Executive Secretary























Enclosure

NOTE REGARDING VEHICLE ACCESS
CANCUN, MEXICO



This note provides information regarding vehicle access to the venue of the high-level segment, COP 13, COP-MOP 8 and COP-MOP 2 meetings in Cancun, Mexico.

Participants are kindly informed that vehicle access to the Moon Palace will be highly restricted between 29 November and 17 December 2016.  

Parties and Governments wishing to obtain a permit for official vehicle access to the meeting venue are required to fill in the attached form below and submit the official request to the Secretariat as soon as possible but no later than 20 November 2016.

Kindly note that only one Vehicle Permit per Government or organization, in addition to the Minister’s car, will be allowed.  

Permits can be collected at the registration tent of the conference as of 28 November 2016.





Vehicle Registration Form


Country/Organization name: ____________________________                                               
Name of contact person:    ____________________________                                               
Phone number:   ______________________________                                                        
E-mail:  ______________________________                                                                 


	License plate
	Car Type *
	Driver's Name
	rental company
	Title of passenger(s) 
	Permit needed dates (from / to)

	 
	 
	 
	 
	[bookmark: _GoBack] 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 


  
* Please specify the vehicle type such as a sedan, van, bus or truck.

Please submit your request as soon as possible but no later than 20 November 2016 to: secretariat@cbd.int

	To : CBD, CPB and ABS National Focal Points, and relevant organizations
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